ITT

& COMPANY LTD.

BGA

-Wholesale Distributor

NOTICE

To Our Valued Customers:

BGA Wholesale Distributor
and Pitt & Company Ltd.

WILL BE CLOSED
for Stocktaking on:

Thursday, January 30th
&
Friday, January 31st

Both companies WILL RE-OPEN on
Monday, February 3rd, 2014.

We thank you for your patience
and look forward to serving you on

February 3rd, 2014.




